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Jog-a-thon! 

Information about our upcoming Jog-a-thon on 10/12 will be coming home next 

week!  Be thinking now about who you would like to ask to sponsor your child. 

 

School Pictures 

We will be taking school pictures on Wednesday, Sept. 26.  All children are 

welcome to attend school that Wednesday even if that is not your child’s regular 

school day. 

 

Preschool Website 

Our preschool website address is www.marquettepreschool.com and you can 

find each Wednesday Preschool Newsletter under the “News” tab, along 

with other information about our preschool and childcare.  Be sure to check 

it out! 
        

                          

Dates to Remember 

September 26  School Pictures 

September 27-28 Teachers’ Convention – No Preschool 

Childcare Open for K3, K4, and K5 for those 

children enrolled in our Childcare Program 

October 12  Jog-a-thon Fundraiser 

October 24-26  Scholastic Book Fair 
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